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The Delaware Department of Insurance is once again requesting that all insurance
companies marketing health insurance in Delaware fill out and return the attached
Health Insurance Carrier Survey. The last time the Department requested this information
was in 2019, and it is now time that this information is updated so that the Department
can accurately respond to consumer inquiries.

The deadline for completion and return of the survey is September 15, 2023.
Additionally, the Department is requesting that companies submit updates to the survey
every three years so the information on file with the Department remains up to date. All
surveys should be submitted electronically to DOI-Survey-Response(@delaware.gov.

Any questions, comments, or requests for clarification about the survey and
submission process should be emailed to DOI-Survey-Response(@delaware.gov.

This Bulletin shall be effective immediately and shall remain in effect unless
withdrawn or superseded by subsequent law, regulation or bulletin.
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Trinidad Navarro
Delaware Insurance Commissioner

NOTE: This Bulletin is intended solely for informational purposes. It is not intended to set forth legal rights, duties, or
privileges, nor is it intended to provide legal advice. Readers should consult applicable statutes and rules and contact
the Delaware Department of Insurance if additional information is needed.
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